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March 19, 2007 

This Wednesday, members of the Senate committee on Health, Education, Labor and Pensions will be holding a hearing entitled “The Long-Term Health Impacts from September 11: A Review of Treatment, Diagnosis, and Monitoring Efforts.” The purpose of the hearing is to help continue to make the case for why federal funding is needed for long-term physical and mental health monitoring and treatment for those affected by 9/11.

First responders, building and construction workers, volunteers, residents, office workers, students and others whose health has been affected by 9/11 are encouraged to submit written testimony to the committee. It does not have to be formal or lengthy - it is simply an opportunity for those who were affected to tell their story. Testimony can be submitted up to 10 days after the hearing, but Senators are asking for testimony to be submitted before the hearing, if possible, so examples can be cited.

Testimony emailed to Case Button at mailto:case_button@clinton.senate.gov will be submitted as part of the record. The testimony can be attached as a Word document. Information on attending the hearing is listed below.

The Long-Term Health Impacts from September 11…

Wednesday, March 21st, 10:00am

Senate Hart Building, Room 216 (SH216)

Washington, DC

If you have any questions or concerns, or to speak with a mental health professional, please contact VOICES at (866) 505-3911.

